
 
 

 

Greetings, 

The Eugene/Springfield NAACP would like to offer our opposition to HB 2387 for the 

following reasons: 

 

House Bill 2387- 

 

 ·         Eliminates requirement that insurers contact each enrollee in the course of treatment 

with a drug before removing the drug from formulary 

·         Allows health insurance companies to change what medicines they cover at any time, 

requiring only that they post a notification on their web page (assuming you will constantly 

check their page) 

·         Deletes requirement that insurers must offer enrollees an estimate of total out-of-

pocket costs for formulary drugs 

·         Deletes requirement that insurer posts drugs removed or to be removed during open 

enrollment period 

·         Eliminates the requirement that there be at least one insurance plan with no deductible 

or coinsurance for prescription drugs 

 

 We believe that we must stand in opposition until the rights and concerns of the average enrollee 

are met. 

 

Yours Truly, 

Eric Richardson 

President Eugene/Springfield NAACP 

 

 

 

 


